
Ribston Hall High School
Open Day

Tuesday 18th October 2022
Ribston Hall High School would like to invite you to our Open Day on Tuesday 18th October 2022.
The Open Day talks will take place at 9.30am, 5.30pm and 6.30pm in the main school hall. Student-guided tours of the school will
follow afterwards. The Senior Leadership Team along with the Admissions Team will be available to for Q&A during this time. 

Places are limited so please ensure you visit our website to book: www.ribstonhall.gloucs.sch.uk/join-us/school-tours/open-day


